
 

Harvest of Gold 

Congratulationsto Lou Basque, a first time visitor to Brigden Fair. He was the 
lucky winner of$3,118.74  Harvest of Gold 50/50Draw.  He told us he is definitely 
comingback next year!  

Thankyou to all who purchased Harvest of Gold 50/50 tickets. The proceeds that 
Brigden Fair receives are used for Children's Activities and Agricultural Education 
throughout the year. Thank you for your support. 

  

Homecraft 2018 Quilt 

This year’s winner of the Handmade Homecraft Quilt – Tennessee Waltz  was 
Susan Perry.  Congratulations.  Thanks to all our supporters who purchased tickets 
for the quilt.  Next year's quilt is ready to go and tickets will go on sale at the 
January 2019 Country Jamboree. 

  

JAMBOREES ARE BACK 

Country Jamborees are back starting Sunday Nov 11at the Brigden Fair 
Exhibition Hall.  Come dance the afternoon away.  Doors open at noon with 

music starting at 1 p.m. Cash Bar.  Limited Dinner Tickets available for 5 
p.m. Scalloped Potato and Ham supper. Musicians welcome.   

 

 

Annual General Meeting of MAS 

The  Annual General Meeting of the Moore Agricultural Society will be held on Saturday, 
January 19, 2019  at the Brigden Fairgrounds Exhibition Hall. The event will begin with 
registration and membership renewal ; potluck supper and the meeting to 
follow.   Watch the December Beacon for times. 

 
 


